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April 13, 1995 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick MD 21702 

Re: Your letter of April 6, 1995 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you very much for your letter of April 6 regarding the "work" of Joseph 
Headrick and my correspondence with him. I am glad to be set straight on the 
issue of the accidental shooting which Secret Service Agent Hickey is purported 
to have committed. As I had not heard from Mr. Headrick in several months, and 
had never had an answer to my letter to the policemen in Australia (whom I queried 
regarding their reading of the balistics evidence), I had pretty much come to the 
conclusion that this was going nowhere. 

At any rate, I will be interested in seeing your work and would like to know, 
if you care to respond, who is publishing your eighth book? When you say no 
major publisher is yet willing to consider solid, factual writing on the assas-
sination, what do you mean, precisely? That the implications of the material 
evidence are too explosive to handle? Who has been your publisher over the years? 

I will bear your references to reliable experts in mind, should I receive any 
more submissions for non-fiction works on the assassination. I do, in fact, 
have something in now from a young graduate student who seeks to link the deed 
with the CIA and the Mafia, but he's more interested in explaining the motivation 
behind these groups taking such an action than he is in reconstructing the 
actual assassination, though he does take umbrage with a lot of the material 
evidence he believes to be tampered-with and "corrupted". The single bullet 
theory, etc. 

At any rate, I was grateful to hear from you and shall go seek out your earlier 
writings in the library (our offices are not far from the main research division 
of the New York Public Library at 41st Street). 

With best wishes, 

• 
Debbie Brown 
Associate Agent 
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